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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

EXTENDED DMV HOURS FOR THE WELCOME                                             
TO WASHINGTON AVENUE EVENT (11/23/24) 

 
Binghamton, NY. The Broome County Department of Motor Vehicles Office in 

Endicott will be open for extended hours, until 4:00 pm,    on Saturday, 
November 23, 2024, as part of the ‘Small Business Saturday: Welcome to 
Washington Avenue’ event. 
 
“We’re excited for the re-opening of Washington Avenue after the reconstruction 

and rehabilitation project,” said Broome County Clerk Joseph Mihalko. “As part 
of the effort to highlight the small businesses on ‘the Avenue,’ we’re going to open 
our DMV office for extended hours on Saturday, November 23, 2024 for the 

Welcome to Washington Avenue event.”    
 

As a reminder, all DMV offices stop processing transactions 15 minutes before 
the posted closing time, but staff are available to answer questions and hand out 
forms until the office is closed.  

 
For more information on the Broome County DMV’s locations, hours, and 

available services, please visit www.gobroomecounty.com/DMV. 

http://www.gobroomecounty.com/DMV

